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Fairville - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently expressed his continued support for our
firefighters when he attended the Fairville Volunteer Fire Department’s Open House.
The annual event presents a wide assortment of equipment displays and
demonstrations by local fire departments.

Senator Nozzolio was taken up in the bucket of Newark’s Tower 4 by firefighter
Matthew Creighton.


